
Pirates of the Northwoods

Meeting Notes

Float Taker Downers:  Jay S., Bob M., President Dan, Don 
and Linda W.
Thanks so very much.

Also attending meeting:  Dan and Sherri G., Lee Ann A., 
Archie and Kitti O. and Toni S.

It was decided not to have a social in August.  As Bob M. 
said "Let summer be summer."

Lee Ann announced that the walk/run made $6,200 this 
year.  We'll discuss next year's shirts and changes to next 
year's race at the August 25 meeting.

Kitti said that tours will be given at the fish hatchery 
through the end of August every Saturday from 11 a.m. to 
2 p.m.  She'll be giving tours August 13 and 20 so bring 
your family and friends.

The Parrot Head golf outing will be at McCauslin on 
September 24 at 3 p.m.  Parrot Head rules apply--
three clubs and one ball.  President Dan is in charge of 
obtaining prizes which will be awarded at The Beach Club 
after the outing.

Our next big event is Festi-fall on September 17 in 
Lakewood from 10 a.m.to 4 p.m.  We will be selling soup 
again.  Three of our member bars have committed to 
supplying soup, etc.  President Dan and Dan G. will 
contact the others to see if they would like to participate.  
Members are also asked to make soup plus we need 
volunteers for two shifts.  Please sign up for bringing soup 
and volunteering with Kitti.

It was decided to donate $100 to the Dog Leg Open this 
year.  It is being held September 17 at Parkway Golf 
Course.  If you need more information or would like to 
participate, contact Dan G.
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Date: July 28, 2016

Location: Mulligans Sports 
Bar & Grill, 16707 State 
Highway 32, Lakewood, WI 
54138

Phone: (715) 276-3125

http://a.m.to/


Our next meeting is August 25, 6:30 p.m. at Mulligan's.

Secretary Kitti O.
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